  Dear Editor,

  I have recently submitted a paper titled “EPIDERMOID CYST OF THE FLOOR OF THE MOUTH: REPORT OF A RARE CASE”. 
The paper is not under consideration for publication elsewhere, and if accepted it will not be published somewhere else in the same form, in English or in any other language, without the written consent of you as the publisher. 
Please fee free to contact me should you have any questions.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Best wishes

Corresponding Author: Dr. Serhat ATILGAN

Adress: Department of Oral and Maxillofacial Surgery, 

Faculty of Dentistry, Zirve University, 

Gaziantep - Turkey

Gsm: 00905322308430

Fax: 00 90 342 211 66 77

E-mail: serhat.atilgan@zirve.edu.tr

